
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Sunflower Class  

Summer Term 1  Newsletter 

2021 - 2022 

 

 

Welcome 

We hope you have enjoyed a relaxing time over the Easter holiday and 

didn’t over-indulge in chocolate! 

We welcome Jade to our class and already know she will fit right in. 

As we look forward to the Queen’s Platinium Jubilee we will be getting 

ready for a big celebration.  

 

 

 

 

 

This term our book is… 

 

 

 

 

Key Class information 

Wednesday – we will enjoy Performing Arts 

with Hilary and Food and Nutrition with Alison. 

Thursday – Forest School please ensure pupils 

have appropriate clothing for going out – 

sunhat, sunscreen etc.  

  

Curriculum 

Our theme this term is ‘Fantasy and Adventure’ and 

our story is Room on the Broom.  

During our My Body (PSHE) lessons we are thinking 

about ‘people that help us’ in the community - we will 

visit the Library, supermarket and Police Station to 

name a few.   

Whilst in the 4D room we will become  authors, as we 

make up our own stories, choosing the main 

characters, setting and ending in this amazing 

immersive learning space. 

On Thusday afternoons we continue to enjoy Forest 

school – we loved this last term of forest fun and look 

forward to more adventures with Dave. 

In My World (Science) we will be exploring seasonal 

changes as we go from Spring to Summer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will 

check it every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home 

experiences to Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence, or to notify us of a medical appointment, please email: 

willoughbypastoral@prioryacademies.co.uk 

Any general enquiries, please email: willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

 

 

Sunflower Class Staff 

      
Katherine Lauren Jade Ellie Dawn Josie 

 

Whole School Diary Dates 

06/05/2022 New Building Opening 
Ceremony  

13/05/2022  Futures Fayre 
18/05/2022 HPV vaccination for Year 8 

pupils 
27/05/2022 Jubilee Celebrations and last 

day of term 
 
Please send £1 a week or £6 for the term in a 
named envelope to cover the cost of ingredients 
for food lessons. 
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